
Dear Parents, 
 

On Thursday, students will have their seventh test in Math class. On Wednesday, we 
reviewed the material in class with an online review. Your student can access the review by 
signing into their Google Classroom account and following the link or by directly going to the 
review by entering the following url, ​tinyurl.com/yda8gz2o​. Click on ​Play Solo Game​ on the 
right-hand side. Your student can review old homework assignments, as well. 

 
Sincerely, 
Fifth Grade Math Team 
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